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    Summer 2021 
 

            We Are Returning to Big Spring!!!  
 

Yes, after one of the strangest years any of us have experienced, we are on our way back to being at least 

semi-normal.  Big Spring will once again serve as our host for our monthly meetings and yes, the buffet will be 

served!  Fried chicken is back!  Our first meeting will be Sunday, September 12 when Brian Steel Wills will 

return to speak on Nathan Bedford Forrest and Fort Pillow.  What really happened there?  Brian has done 

extensive research on this subject and has written a book on it.  We are approaching the start of our 60th 

year and we have a slate of great speakers lined up for our meetings.  Our first two meetings will be on 

Sundays.  Joining us on October 10 will be one of our favorite speakers, famed historian William C. Davis who 

will speak on Jefferson Davis and Abraham Lincoln comparing the two leaders.  

 

Also, we are looking with great anticipation to the return of the Bourbon and BBQ on September 4th which will 

be held once again at Art Boerner’s lovely home overlooking the Ohio River.  This year’s event will feature Dr. 

James Fuller who will speak about a Civil War era serial killer in Louisville and Mike Veach will conduct a 

tasting of Indiana whiskeys.  Tickets are going fast so send your check in soon to reserve your place.  See 

more information about this event and how to get tickets on pages 4-5. 

 

Last year at this time, we were filled with uncertainty.  We have now gone through a year and a half of covid, 

civil unrest, the taking down of monuments (not just Civil War monuments) and attempts to revise and rewrite 

American history.  I can assure you that new President, Art Boerner and your Board of Directors are 

committed to bring you the very best in speakers and events and serving you is their chief concern.  

 

With all the events that have taken place in the last year and a half, it is now more important than ever that 

those of us who value our history must continue to do so.  As stated in our by-laws, “The purpose of the 

Louisville Civil War Round Table, Inc. is to study all aspects of the American Civil War and to promote the 

interchange of knowledge about it.”  By studying, reading, and learning from great historians and speakers 

about this crucial time in our history, we insure that the sacrifices of those “who gave the last full measure” 

should not be forgotten or devalued and their memory forgotten.  That is why I hope you will renew your 

membership and stay the course with us.  We are back and will provide you with the very best in speakers, 

field trips, the Bourbon and BBQ, and yes, fried chicken! will return!     
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It is Time for Membership Renewals 
 

****     Patron Memberships Are a Major Boost to the Round Table         ****  
 

The annual membership fees of the Round Table are now due and there is good news!  Once again, we are not 

raising any of our membership fees.  And even more good news, any amount you give above the basic or family 

membership fee is tax-deductible since the Round Table has tax-exempt status as a 501 (c) (3) organization!  

Following is a description of four membership options from which you can choose.  Please read carefully the 

following explanations so that you will understand what your choices are.  First, you may choose a single 

membership. Your membership dues will be $30 and this will allow you to attend all Round Table meetings and 

events.  The second option is a family membership for $35.  Under this option, you may choose to add a 

spouse, son or daughter as a member.  For each family member, the cost will be an additional $5.  For example, 

the cost for three family members would be $40.  A family is defined as anyone living in the same household.  

Thus, two brothers who live in the same house can join on a family membership.  By choosing this option, the 

spouse or family member will be recognized as a member of the Round Table, will be eligible to be elected to 

the Board of Directors, can serve on committees appointed by the President, and will receive a name tag to 

wear at the meetings. The third option is a special category of membership called Patron, which was 

introduced in 1998 and has been a big success.  This option allows members who so desire to make a 

contribution with their membership dues to the Round Table above the usual cost of membership.  This is for 

members who want to make a financial gift because they believe the Round Table is a worthy organization and 

they wish to show their appreciation and ensure its ongoing success.  Patron memberships start at $55 and 

can include a family membership. Of course, you can contribute more if you wish.  Patron memberships provide 

no additional benefits to members but simply give the individuals the satisfaction of supporting our Round 

Table with a financial gift.  The additional funds raised through this option will allow the Round Table to take a 

more active role in the Preservation of Civil War battlefields and sites and also help pay the costs of bringing 

the very best Civil War speakers to our meetings. A fourth option is a Student membership for $10. If you 

are a student in middle school, high school, college, or graduate school, you qualify for a $10 student 

membership.  Note: Please send your renewal check made out to LCWRT directly to Louisville Civil War 

Round Table, 9462 Brownsboro Road - #142, Louisville, Ky., 40241. 

To Summarize the Options: 

Option One: Regular Membership  $30 Basic membership. 

Option Two: Family Membership $35 A spouse or family member living at the same address                      

can also join +$5 for each additional family member. 

Option Three: Patron Membership  $55+ Membership with tax-deductible gift to LCWRT.  

Option Four: Student Membership  $10 Student membership. 
 

* * * * * * * * * *     * * * * * * * * * *  

      Field Trip to Gettysburg Rescheduled for 2022 
    

We have rescheduled the field trip to Gettysburg for next year!  We will be going to Gettysburg April 27 – 

May 1, 2022!  Mark your calendars now!  Our guide will be James Hessler. 

James is a Licensed Battlefield Guide at Gettysburg National Military Park. His 

2009 book, Sickles at Gettysburg, was awarded the R.E. Lee Civil War Round 

Table’s Bachelder Coddington Award and the Gettysburg Civil War Round 

Table's Distinguished Book Award as the most outstanding work on the 

Gettysburg Campaign. Another of his books is Pickett's Charge at 

Gettysburg, which was co-authored with Wayne Motts and released in 2015. 

His most recent book, Gettysburg’s Peach Orchard, was co-authored with Britt 
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Isenberg and released in 2019. Jim has been a guest on NPR, Travel Channel, PCN-TV, Breitbart News, and 

Civil War Radio. He is a popular author and speaker at Civil War Round Tables and has taught courses for the 

Gettysburg Foundation and Harrisburg (PA) Area Community College. He lives in Gettysburg with his wife and 

children. 

 

We Wish to Thank our Patron Members for 2020 - 2021 
Win Ahrens      Janet Klein 

Jerry & Sharon Armstrong    Ted & Virginia Kozack 

Julie Bartlett & Mike Kurowski   Doug & Margaret Krawczyk 

John Bellucci      Doug Kremer 

John & Farris Bilby     Carl & Deena Kulh 

Stephanie Blair     Tom Lively & Susan Givan 

Art Boerner      Russ & Mary Jane Lohan 

Bob & Beverly Braverman    Thomas Mackey & Kelly Kane 

Kenn & Debbie Brann     John & Jo Mader 

Wm. Bryant “Rusty” Brown    Bob & Linda Marrett 

Doug Butler & Jamie Jarboe    Steve May 

David & Sandra Cheatham    Harris “Hank” Meeves 

Kevin Clark      Don & Peggy Meyer 

Jordan Conlee      Charlie & Tish Moore, Sr. 

Hal & Jean Corwin     Tom & Teresa O’Brien 

John & Joy Davis     Marc & Jill Oca 

Dave & Penny Deatrick    Jack & Margie Oliver 

Ken & Melissa Draut     Steven & Caroline Pierson 

John D. Eckerle     Paul & Brenda Posey 

Monty & Holly Jenkins Evans    Terry Pyles 

David & Patricia Ezell     Joe & Virginia Reinhart 

Steve & Pam Fleece     Dane & Danielle Reeves  

James & Sherry Forrester    Edward Seitz 

Otis & Lois Fox     Kerry Short 

Paul Fridell & Alex Rohleder    Kurtz Wayne Simmons 

Sid & Sherry Gamertsfelder    Jim & Carol Simpson, III 

Dale & Donna Gettlefinger    John & Katie Stites 

Robert & Kay Glass     Clay & Jo Stuckey 

Len Gross & Emily Durrett    John Thomas 

Larry & Mary Lou Hall    Noel Walker & Jack Walker 

Dave & Sue Hoffmann     Harriette Weatherbee 

Jack & Virginia Holt, Jr.    Robert & Dianne Webb 

John & Mary Jefferson    Gregory & Jessie Weigel 

Al & Janet Jozik     Jack & Peggy Wood 

Mike & Cynthia Kirkland    Herb Zimmerman    
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                       The Louisville civil War Round table  

  9th Annual Bourbon & BBQ Fund Raiser 
   4 September 2021 

                                “Devils & Spirits of Kentuckiana”                     
 3:00 PM to 7:00 PM 

                

          Historical Presentation  

                                                      “Chasing a Civil War Serial Killer”  

     A. James Fuller, PhD 

                                                                
                                                                                        University of Indianapolis 

                                  Hoosier Whiskey Tasting Presentation 
                                                                     Michael Veach 

                                                       
                                                          Bourbon Hall of Fame Historian 

 

BBQ Ribs & Pulled Pork Slow cooked by Chefs  

                                       Art Boerner & Marc Oca  

 

 

 

 

 

                                          

                                    ON Th        On the Banks of the Ohio River    
                                                                         

 

 

 
 

     
                                                    2200 1/2 Utica Pike  

                 Jeffersonville, IND. 47130 

 

 

Plus!  

 Fixin’s, Sauces, Sides & Desserts 

    $65.00 Member/$75.00 Non-Member non-refundable                    

  Covers Food, Historical &  

Indiana Distilled Whiskey Tasting Presentations 

 

 

     Mail Check to 
            LCWRT 
 9462 Brownsboro Rd. 
            #142 
Louisville, KY. 40241 
No credit cards accepted 

      Limited Seating 
  Reservations Required** 
Phone: (502) 592-6864 
   **payment guarantees seating 

COVID-19 safety protocols will 

be in place 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

https://lsupress.org/books/detail/chaplain-to-the-confederacy/
https://www.newser.com/story/230297/28-years-after-he-first-struck-chinas-jack-the-ripper-found.html
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwiTnujkus7mAhWIl-AKHTl5APAQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=http%3A%2F%2Fcraftdistillerytours.com%2Flisting%2F%3Falpha_sort_post_type%3Dtevolution%26sortby%3Dn%26tevolution_sortby%3Dalphabetical%26sortby%3Dt%26alpha_sort_post_type%3Dtevolution&psig=AOvVaw2YbH231yIigPB7M9lYT9eb&ust=1577282830617805
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The 9th Annual Bourbon and BBQ Will Return September 4th!!! 
 

The 9th Annual Bourbon and BBQ fundraiser is scheduled to be held on September 4th.  The cost to attend is 

$65 for members and $75 for non-members. The theme of this year’s event is “Devils and Spirits of 

Kentuckiana” which will feature a presentation by Dr. James Fuller on a Civil War serial killer.  The whiskey 

tasting will feature Michael Veach and Indiana whiskeys.  It will once again be held at Art Boerner’s home on 

the Ohio river with Art preparing his famous BBQ ribs and Marc Oca will smoke a batch of pulled pork.  You 

can send your check to LCWRT, 9462 Brownsboro Rd. #142, Louisville, KY. 40241. No credit cards and your 

payment is non-refundable unless the event is cancelled. 

 

* * * * * * * * * *     * * * * * * * * * * 
 

                  2021 Schedule 
               

Sunday   September 12 Brian Steel Wills  “The River Ran Red with Blood: Nathan B. 

                                                                                                  Forrest and Fort Pillow” 

 

Sunday   October 10  William C. Davis  “Jefferson Davis and Abraham Lincoln: 

                                                                                                  A Comparison and Evaluation” 

 

Saturday November 6   David Dixon   “TBA” 

 

Saturday December 4  Wayne Motts    “Trust in God and Fear Nothing: Confederate 

                                                                                                  General Lewis A. Armistead” 

 

Saturday  January 15  Kent Masterson Brown  “Lee’s Retreat From Gettysburg”  

 

 

* * * * * * * * * *     * * * * * * * * * *  
       

Robert W. Bortner Passes Away 
 

Round Table member Robert W. Bortner, 86, passed away Thursday, April 

29, 2021.  Bob was a longtime member of the Round Table and served as 

President and Board member for several years.  Bob and his wife Judy were 

frequent attendees at meetings and field trips. Bob passed away surrounded 

by his loving family, who came to be with him from CA, VA, and NC to share 

their grief at losing the best ever Daddy, Grandaddy, Brother and Husband 

in the whole world. Bob was born in Baltimore, MD to Robert Ordway Bortner 

and Margaret Bartkowski Bortner on September 8, 1934. His family settled 

in Richmond, VA and Bob, or "Butch" as he was known to his family and 

friends at Thomas Jefferson High School, enjoyed his time playing football 

at TJ with a band of brothers who continued to cherish their memories with 

phone calls and class reunions. Bob has two younger sisters, Cindi and 

Charlotte Bortner of Richmond, VA.  
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Bob distinguished himself in the sport of tennis, beginning with instructions by Mr. Sam Woods at Bird Park as 

one of "the park boys" as a young teen. The University of North Carolina, Chapel Hill offered Bob a four-year 

tennis scholarship where he was a leading player with an outstanding team of young tennis aces. Bob was named 

1958 Atlantic Coast Conference Champion in both Singles and Doubles. Bob and Marcia Sampson Bortner were 

the proud parents of Polly, Katie and Genny Branch who are extremely proud of their father and were here to 

join him in his final days, along with their Aunt Cindi Bortner. Following the passing of Marcia, in 1980 Bob 

continued in his two favorite occupations. One, the role of Daddy and the other as an FBI Special Agent for 

the Department of Justice. He treasured the friendships resulting following his retirement in the early 

1990's. Tennis continued to play a part in Bob's life as he served the US Army during the President Kennedy 

years. As a member of the Army Tennis Team under Col. Wm. Shivar, Bob cherished the friendships that lived 

on and resulted in many couples' trips to the US Open Tennis matches in New York City with former team 

mates and their wives. In 1986 Bob increased his family to include four boys with his marriage to Judy Travis 

Greene, who had been widowed in 1982. Mark, Chris, Jeff and Bill Greene joined the three girls and even 

though they weren't little together, they will be supporting each other in their loss of Bob. Memorial service 

was held at St. Francis in the Fields Episcopal Church, 6710 Wolf Pen Branch Road on Saturday, May 8, 2021 

Interment followed in the Church's Memorial Gardens. 

 

  * * * * * * * * *     * * * * * * * * * * 
MAY 2021 QUIZ: 

1.  How many Confederate generals were killed, wounded, or captured at the Battle of Franklin? 

     The number is 14 according to William Lee White in his book LET US DIE LIKE MEN: THE BATTLE 

OF FRANKLIN 1864. 

2.  How old was President Lincoln’s assassin? 

     John Wilkes Booth was 26 years old. 

3.  What family owned the farmhouse that Union General George Meade used as his headquarters at 

Gettysburg? 

     It was owned by the Leister family. 

4.  What was a more popular name for New Madrid Bend on the Mississippi River? 

     It was known as Island No. 10. 

5.  Where did Generals William T. Sherman and Joseph E. Johnston meet several times during their 

negotiations leading to the surrender of Johnston’s Confederate army? 

     They met at Bennett Place, a small farmhouse near Durham’s Station, North Carolina. 

 

SUMMER 2021 QUIZ: 

1.  When did Major General George Gordon Meade take command of the Army of the Potomac? 

2.  After the Confederate forces were driven back into Vicksburg, how long did the siege last before they 

surrendered to the Union forces? 

3.  What was the most popular newspaper in the United States during the Civil War? 

4.  Who was the ex-sutler’s clerk who later became a well-known circus owner? 

5.  What date did Richmond, Virginia fall to the Union forces?  

     (The Quiz is prepared by Harriette Weatherbee) 

 

  * * * * * * * * * *     * * * * * * * * * *  

Attest:     By Order of: 

  John Davis     Art Boerner 

  Adjutant     President  


